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UCSD OFFICIAL INSTALLED AS NATIONAL PRESIDENT

Marky Pitts, director of the Animal Subjects Office at the University of California, San Diego, was installed as
president of the Applied Research Ethics National Association (ARENA) during a recent meeting in Boston, Mass.

ARENA is a national organization of more than 500 professionals concerned with issues relating to the
protection of human subjects, the humane care and treatment of animals, scientific misconduct, and other ethical
issues pertaining to both research and practice.

Pitts has served on the ARENA Council for the past three years. She chaired the first Animal Issues Workshop
in Boston in March, 1989, and is the first president from the western region. In addition to her responsibilities
with the Animal Subjects Office, Pitts serves as Communications Specialist/Animal Issues, with University
Communications at UCSD.

(December 18, 1991)


